
 July 25, 2023 
 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 Irving ISD to Offer Free Breakfast and Lunch for All Students 

 Irving Independent School District is excited to announce that starting with the 
 upcoming 2023-2024 school year, both breakfast and lunch will be free for  ALL  Irving 
 ISD students, regardless of their ability to pay and without the need for a meal 
 application. 

 Previously, school meals were provided at no cost for students in PreK through 8  th  grade 
 and high school students who qualified through a household meal benefits application. 

 This new initiative now includes all high schools and will encourage students to take 
 advantage of healthy meal options at no cost and allow our Irving ISD families to save 
 money. 

 “At Irving ISD, we LOVE our students and want to make sure we empower them today to 
 excel tomorrow,” says Olga Rosenberger, Executive Director of Student Nutrition. 

 For more information regarding the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP), please visit 

 https://www.irvingisd.net/Page/758 

 - OR - 

 https://www.fns.usda.gov/cn/community-eligibility-provision 
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